


To:  Interested Physicians

From:  David Dunlap, Chair of Board of Directors

Date:  May 19, 2021

RE:  Search for Medical Director, Barrier Islands Free Medical Clinic


The Barrier Islands Free Medical Clinic (BIFMC) invites interested, licensed physicians to submit application materials for the position of Medical Director.  

Barrier Islands Free Medical Clinic is a non-profit (501(c)(3) health care organization whose mission is to provide a medical home and continuing primary care to low-income, uninsured adults who live or work on James, Johns, Wadmalaw Islands, Folly Beach, and the hospitality workers of downtown Charleston.

Please explore the clinic’s website, www.bifmc.org to learn more about the clinic and the services offered.  

The Medical Director provides, supervises, assesses and assures the delivery of quality medical care to BIFMC patients consistent with the mission and vision of the Clinic. The Medical Director coordinates the service of approximately 40 licensed, volunteer physicians.  The Medical Director is responsible for the care of approximately 1100 patients annually scheduled across 4000 annual visits.

This is 50% time paid position with benefits. 

If you are interested in this position or would like to know more about it, please direct your inquiries to:  
[bookmark: _GoBack]      Dr. Richard Ulmer, Medical Director, BIFMC
			      Email Address:  rulmer@bifmc.org	
			      Clinic Address:  Dr. Richard Ulmer
				                        3226 Maybank Hwy, Building C
						   Johns Island, SC  29455	

If you have colleagues who might be interested in this position you may direct them to the contact as listed above.

Thank you for your interest in BIFMC.  




